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1281 Highline LP
158 5. Madison St., Ste 326
Denver, CO 80209

November 6, 2018

To: Arapahoe County Public Works
Planning Case Manager or Traffic Engineer

6924 South Lima Street
Centennial, CO 80122

RE: Inclusion into Fire Lane Program
South Metro Fire Department

To Whom it May Concem:

| understand that as a part of the Fire District requirement for Fire Lanes, and for Fire Lanes to be enforceable by
the Arapahoe County Sheriff's department, Fire Lanes must be approved by the Arapahoe County Board of

County Commissioners by resolution.

Please accept this letter as a formal request for Skymark Apartments, 1281 S Ulster, Denver to be included in the

Arapahoe County Fire Lane Program for enforcement of designated "No Parking — Fire Lane” program.

The cost to install, replace, repair and/or maintain this lane and signage/strniping associated to the fire lane will be the

responsibility of 1281 Highline LP, 155 S Madison St., Denver.

It is further my understanding that the responsible party will obtain an Arapahoe County Signing and Striping permit
and arrange that all necessary inspections are done. it is further my understanding that unless instaliation is
accepted, the Fire Lanes will not be added to the Fire Lane program via the County Traffic Engineer.

~Derrell Schreiner
OM'ter Represenlative
1281 Highline LP
155 S. Madison St., Ste 320

Denver, CO 80209
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